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About Us - Working Women’s Golf League 

Thank you for your interest in the Working Women’s Golf League!  This league has been playing on 

weekends in Aurora for over 20 years and averages 110 members. 

League Overview 

• Typically, we play 18, 18-hole rounds on Saturday or Sunday, early mornings, from April – 

October.  A handful of those events are scheduled for afternoon play. 

• Events rotate between Aurora Hills, Meadow Hills, Murphy Creek, Saddle Rock and Springhill 

• Members must sign up online prior to 7 pm on the Sunday before play but are not required to play 

in all events. 

• There is an annual membership fee of $130 to join the WWGL, a portion of which is submitted to 

CGA to establish and maintain your handicap index.   

• Regular greens fees apply when playing and payment is submitted directly to the course at time 

of play.  

• Depending on the number of players for a particular date, we have three to five flights.  Pro shop 

credit is awarded for 1st through 4th places in each of the flights. 

• All handicaps are welcome, but the league maxes the course handicap in line with the USGA 

(54).  

• Members are not required to have a Handicap to join the league.  Members can still play in 

events without a handicap, but are not eligible for payouts until a handicap is established. 

Members’ scores are recorded with GHIN each week to establish the handicap (3 – 18-hole 

rounds, or 6 – 9-hole rounds are required).  The scores you post from play at other courses are 

factored into establishing your handicap. 

Play Format 

• While fun, it is a competitive league.  All players must abide by all USGA Rules and accurate 

scores must be kept. 

• USGA Handicaps are applied for almost all events. 

• Events are flighted for results, based on the number of participants. 

• Different game formats are played for the events, and explained in the announcements for each. 

• Members are required to maintain pace of play for each course. 

Additional information 

• There is an end of year Club Championship.  To be eligible to play in the Club Championship, you 

must play in at least 4 league play dates prior to the Club Championship. 

• There is a pre-season get together, as well as an end of season banquet. 

• We hold a virtual new member orientation prior to the season where new members may ask 

questions and get to know the board.  Invitations including date and time will be emailed to new 

members once registration and dues are received. 

• New members may join at any time in the season. 

Please email our Membership Chair, Valerie Lewis, for registration information 

val.lewiswwgl@yahoo.com 
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